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Consider recommendations regarding renewal of County Computer Maintenance Contract, as follows:

a)  Authorize the Purchasing Manager to renew the existing contract with Lebard's Computer Center (a local vendor)
for the Maintenance of the County's personal computers and related equipment for an additional year, July 1, 2005
to June 30, 2006 in an amount not to exceed $460,000;

b)  Authorize the Purchasing Manager to exercise an option to renew the contract for one additional year, July 1,
2006 to June 30, 2007, in an amount not to exceed $460,000, by mutual agreement of the parties.

[Enter body here.]
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